
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.  

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010
     February 16,  2019     
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Janet Popejoy President
Missy Bonderer 1st VP
Lena Long 2nd VP
Bill Lloyd                      Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Eric Barmann Treasurer 
Bruce Glascock            2019
Bernie Bartel                 2019
Letitia DenHartog         2019
Robert Blake                 2020
Shawn Steelman           2020
Greg Hawkins               2020

COMING UP

Board Meeting- Mar. 14, 2019 
at 7:15 p.m.
Website:     Ashlandoptimist.org

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018

Bingo: Feb. 22- John Dougan will cover his normal shift
in the kitchen. Les & Jerilyn Hahn will cover for Brenda
and Bonita while they're out of town

Breakfast: Feb. 23- Bowdens and 
Howards
Program- Janet Popejoy will recap the
Tri-County conference held Feb 15-16 
in Kansas city

There was a Board meeting, but in honor of Valentine's Day, 
it was moved the usual Thursday to Wed. Feb. 13th. Ginny 
Lewis spoke to the Board about a program she is involved 
with called Mizzou Alternative Breaks. 

Here's a link to the letter she sent to Robert and Robin Blake 
with more information.

We are hoping to take donations to help her at a Breakfast 
meeting. I will report more about what happened at the 
Board meeting after the report from the Secretary.

Janet made it to Kansas City for the Tri-District Centennial 
Conference on Friday night and will report to us this 
Saturday!

Bingo on Friday night was cancelled (again) because of 
inclement weather. Hopefully Spring is on its way.

We didn't have a Breakfast meeting on Saturday, but it 
wasn't because of the weather. Instead the Southern Boone 
FFA fixed an incredible breakfast and provided it to anyone 
who came. They did extend their hours to 10:00 a.m. 
because of delays caused by the weather.
 
Letitia DenHartog

http://www.ashlandoptimist.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0Byu9upuWNXCQX2JmNDJQTjA4TjBiSHYzcFc5SFZzZHdIbVpR/view?usp=drive_web
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0Byu9upuWNXCQX2JmNDJQTjA4TjBiSHYzcFc5SFZzZHdIbVpR/view?usp=drive_web

